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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy Bulk Pick Up Cancellation?
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:03:48 PM






From: Janae Ricks <janaericks@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:24 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy Bulk Pick Up Cancellation?
 
I just heard that the mayor has cancelled our spring and fall bulk pick-ups. What a
disappointment! Having bulk pick-up is one of the perks of living in Sandy City. Quite
honestly, there have been a handful of years that I would not have gotten around to pruning
my trees or cleaning my yard up, except I was motivated by the pick-up date! Bulk pick-up
is one of the things that keeps Sandy City from looking run-down. Please reinstate it! Thank
you,


Janae Ricks
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